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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

Advisory No. oll __ s. 2025

In compliance with Dé;ﬁid‘fyrgp&s (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd Officials, Personnel/staff, as well as the concerned
public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

TAN-OK NI ILOCANO: FESTIVAL OF FESTIVALS

In support of the City of Batac’s participation in the 2025 edition of the "Tan-
ok ni Ilocano: Festival of Festivals" on February 15, 2025, the City Government of
Batac is requesting 120 male students to serve as propsmen for the city contingent.
In this connection, the following schools are requested to send twenty (20) willing
male students to support the said endeavor:

Batac Junior College

Batac National High School

Ferdinand E. Marcos Senior High School
General Artemio Ricarte Senior High School
City of Batac National High School Payao
City of Batac National High School Poblacion
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Please contact Mr. Jeremy Fernandez, Tourism Operations Assistant at
09190990535 for any further information or clarification.

Please be reminded that participation in this activity is voluntary and not
mandatory. We sincerely appreciate the efforts of the schools and the students who

will contribute their time and energy to make this event successful.

Attached is the communication from the City Government of Batac for
reference.

For information and guidance.
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of Education
Schools Di of the Cily of fatac

January 08, 2025

MR. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO
Schools Division Superintendent
City Schools Division of Batac

Sir:

The Tan-Ok ni llocano Festival of Festivals will be conducted by the Provincial Government of
llocos Norte as part of the 207%™ Founding Anniversary of the Province of llocos Norte. The
aforementioned celebration offers a chance to showcase our city while raising the bar in
cultural performances in the province, boosting the sense of pride, cohesion, and greatness
among Bataguenos.

We are pleased to inform you that the City Government of Batac will take part in the yearly
Tan-Ok ni llocano Festival of Festivals of the Province of llocos Norte on February 14, 2025, at
the Marcos Stadium, Laoag City.

In this connection, we kindly request willing male students from the Batac Junior College, Batac
National High School, Ferdinand E. Marcos Senior High School, Gen. Artemio Ricarte Senior High
School, City of Batac National High School Payao, and City of Batac National High School
Poblacion to serve as propsmen for the city during the aforementioned event.

We are looking forward to your invaluable confribution to the City of Batac Tan-Ok
Presentation. Please feel free fo contact Jeremy Femandez, Tourism Operations Assistant, at
0919-099-0535 or tourismbatac@gmail.com for any further information or clarification.

Thank you very much and God bless.

Sincerely,

ANGELICA §. YUMUL
Senior Tourism Operations Officer
City of Batac

Noted by:

A ERT D. CHUA
City of Batac




